Jack Sullivan

From: Pesaturo, Joe [JPesaturo@MBTA.com]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 12:47 PM
To: Jack Sullivan
Subject: Kingston Line

3 speed restrictions were added Friday on the Kingston Line:

Mile Post 30.0 to Mile Post 31.0 - 30 mph MP 27.1 and MP 27.77 - 30 mph MP 23.19 and MP
24.4 - 30 mph

These are expected to be lifted sometime today
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